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May Bank Holiday Bucket of Booze! 

 

The children are all coming home today with 10 raffle tickets each. There is no competition to sell 

the most, although we would be grateful if you can try your hardest and sell them far and wide. 

 

Entries for over 18s only please, collection  of the prize will be required in person from Hawes and 

the lucky winner will be drawn at Hawes School on Friday 23rd of May! 

 

As always please return sold and completed ticket stubs with the money and any unsold tickets 

can also be returned for us to sell elsewhere. Please let Dawn, or one of the PTFA committee know 

if you would like more tickets sending home. 

 

The bucket is already filling up nicely, photos to follow, so please do check out our Facebook page 

and share our post when you see it. We would also gladly accept any donations of unopened 

alcohol to add to the prize bucket. 

 

 Thank you for your continued support of the PTFA, we are a small school but all your donations 

make a massive difference and all the money goes back into helping the children. 

 

Best wishes 

PTFA committee  

 


